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Thank you for this opportunity to present Canada's comments on the work 
of UNCITRAL and its 56th session.  
 

First of all, Canada would like to congratulate the Commission on concluding 
a number of important projects. Canada considers �h�E���/�d�Z���>�[�• work to be of great 
value and reaffirms its continued support for UNCITRAL and its mission to develop 



�h�E���/�d�Z���>�[�•�� �Á�}�Œ�l��on a detailed study on the aspects of international trade law 
related to voluntary carbon credits. Once again, we are pleased that this 
exploratory work will involve further collaboration with UNIDROIT as well as with 
the many other organizations with relevant expertise and Member States of the 
United Nations, in particular developing countries.  
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